



English الصف 4 الابتدائي

إجابات استرشادية شهر نوفمبر 2024 - 2025

Model Exam 1 Answer



(A) Listening

1. Listen and circle the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



We have a big house. A garbage collector takes away all the garbage. An electrician connects electricity so we can use lights. A plumber connects the pipes so we can have water. We like our house very much.

1	We have a		house.
---	-----------	--	--------

- a) small
- b) tall
- c) big
- d) fat
- - a) garbage
- b) bags
- c) shoes
- d) pipes
- 3 An electrician connects so we can use lights.
 - a) water
- b) electricity
- c) houses
- d) faucets
- 4 A connects the pipes so we can have water.
 - a) mechanic
- b) doctor
- c) driver
- d) plumber

(B) Reading

2. Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



- 1 I go to the to buy clothes and shoes.
 - a) school
- b) office
- c) hospital
- d) shopping mall

- 2 The takes you to school.

 - a) bus driver b) mechanic
- c) plumber
- d) electrician

- 3 Noura'sis on the sixth floor.
 - a) building
- b) apartment
- c) houseboat
- d) house
- 4 We can go to the when we feel sick.
 - a) school
- b) post office
- c) hospital
- d) supermarket

3. Read and complete the text with the words in the box:



house - tent - river - outside - houseboat

Mona has many friends who live in different places. Her friend Nada and her family live on a houseboat. It's small, but she loves living on water. Her friend Tamer lives in a big house. He loves living there because he can play outside with his brother and sister. Mona also has a friend who lives with his family in a tent in the desert.

4. Read the text and answer the questions:



Hi Ola!

I'm so happy you are coming to my house today. Here are some directions. From the corner of North Street with Horyia Street, go straight ahead. Take the second left to Nasr Street. My house is between the bank and the supermarket. I'm happy to say that there is much we can do when you arrive. We can go to the shopping mall to buy some new clothes. We can also go to the post office where my father works to post a letter to our friend Noha.

See you soon!

Eman

Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:

- 1 Eman is writing a/an to Ola.
 - a) letter
- b) homework
- c) note
- d) story
- 2 Eman's house is between the and the supermarket.
 - a) school
- b) bank
- c) post office
- d) supermarket

Answer the following questions:

- 3 What activities can Eman and Ola do?
 - They can go to the shopping mall to buy some new clothes. They can also post a letter to their friend at the post office.
- 4 Where does Eman's father work?
 - At the post office.

(C) Writing

5. Read and write the correct form of the word(s) between brackets:



- 1 These are my English books.
- 2 These shoes are big.
- 3 Where is the closest post office, please?
- 4 Dad left his keys on the desk.

6. Punctuate the following:

- Mazen lives on a farm in the united States
- Mazen lives on a farm in the United States.



7. Write a paragraph of EIGHTEEN (18) words using the following guiding elements: "Papyrus"

special – paper

Papyrus was a special plant in ancient Egypt. Ancient Egyptians used it to make paper. It grew in the Nile Delta near the Nile.

Model Exam 2 Answer



(A) Listening

1. Listen and circle the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



I want to be an electrician. I have to study and practice for years. You should be careful when you use electricity. It is very dangerous. You shouldn't touch anything electrical with wet hands. You should never put anything into a socket; only use plugs.

1 I want	to be a/an		•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••			
a) doctor		b) electrician		c) teacher	d) engineer	
2 Electri	2 Electricity is very					
a) safe		b) r	nice	c) dangerous	d) interesting	
3 You shouldn't touch anything electrical with						
a) wet		b) y	our/our	c) dry	d) two	
4 You should never put anything into a; only use plugs.						
a) bag		b) k	oox	c) socket	d) cupboard	

(B) Reading

2. Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



- 3 Ancient Egyptians used to make paper.
- a) sunflower b) rose c) papyrus d) daisy
- 4 Nahla sits and has her meals with her family in the
 - a) bedroom b) balcony c) tent d) dining room

3. Read and complete the text with the words in the box:



west - bazaars - safaris - beach - east

Hurghada is in the east of Egypt on the Red Sea. In Hurghada, there is a beach and there are lots of interesting things to do. There is the Sahara Desert where lots of tourists go on safaris. They have Sahl Hasheesh in the south of Hurghada. It has some beautiful houses and interesting bazaars.

4. Read the text and answer the questions:



My friend Sherif lives on a boat in the summer. His parents work on tourist boats, so he goes with them. They travel up and down the Nile. He sees many interesting places and he meets people from all over the world. He speaks English and Chinese with the tourists. One day, the boat stopped and Sherif saw some children playing. Suddenly a small child fell into the river! Sherif's dad saw the child and jumped into the river. He swam and saved the child!

A	Choose the	correct answer	from a, l	b, c, or d
---	------------	----------------	-----------	------------

- 1 Sherif's work on a tourist boat.
 - a) friends
- b) brother
- c) parents
- d) cousins

- - a) Arabic
- b) Italian
- c) Chinese
- d) French

Answer the following questions:

- 3 Where does Sherif live in the summer?
 - He lives on a boat.
- 4 Who saved the boy?
 - Sherif's father.

(C) Writing

5. Read and write the correct form of the word(s) between brackets:



- 1 This is the mail carrier.
- 2 Those are my pencils.
- 3 My house is between the park and the school.
- 4 There is a couch next to my bed.

6. Punctuate the following:

- What's your dad s favorite room
- What's your dad's favorite room?



7. Write a paragraph of EIGHTEEN (18) words using the following guiding elements: "My home"



Where do you live? - What's your favorite room?

I live in an apartment with my family. My favorite room is the bedroom. I can relax and do my homework quietly there.

Model Exam 3 Answer



(A) Listening

1. Listen and circle the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



This is Mona. She works at the supermarket near my house. My family and I see her every week when we buy food. Mona checks the food is fresh. She helps us when we can't find something. She is very kind and happy.

1 Mona	works at th	e				
a) bank		b) school	c) hospital	d) supermarket		
2 We see Mona when we buy						
a) wood	l	b) food	c) clothes	d) books		
3 Mona checks the food is						
a) fresh		b) dirty	c) salty	d) ugly		
4 Mona is very and happy.						
a) rude		b) busy	c) kind	d) bad		

(B) Reading

2. Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



- 1 The are driving new buses.
 - b) drivers a) mail carrier
- c) teachers
- d) mechanic
- 2 He carried a to open old radios.
 - a) block
- b) measure tape c) screwdriver
- d) car
- - a) bathroom
- b) garden
- c) dining room
- d) balcony
- - a) tent
- b) balcony
- c) kitchen
- d) bathroom

3. Read and complete the text with the words in the box:



bank - shopping mall - school - supermarket - hospital

In my town, there is a big school where Moaz and his friends can go to learn. There is a big supermarket where they can buy food and drink. There is a shopping mall in the middle of the city, too. Moaz goes there to buy new shoes and clothes. Moaz's father is a doctor. He works in the town's hospital.

4. Read the text and answer the questions:



There are many jobs we can do. They are all important. They help us to have a better life. An electrician connects the electricity. A plumber connects the pipes and faucets. A garbage collector takes away all the garbage, so you can keep your house nice and clean. Mail carriers deliver letters and parcels. The bus driver helps us go to school on time. The mechanic fixes cars and buses.

Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:

- - a) electricity
- b) jobs
- c) water
- d) children
- 2 Ahelps you keep your home clean.
 - a) farmer
- b) builder
- c) plumber
- d) garbage collector

Answer the following questions:

3 What does an electrician do?
An electrician connects the electricity.

4 Why is the plumber's work important?
Because the plumber connects the pipes and faucets.

(C) Writing

5. Read and write the correct form of the word(s) between brackets:



- 1 These are the plumber's tools.
- 2 Those are Hana's books.
- **3** Go straight, then take the second right.
- The hospital is in front of the park.

6. Punctuate the following:



- papyrus was a special plant in ancient egypt.
- Papyrus was a special plant in ancient Egypt.

7. Write a paragraph of EIGHTEEN (18) words using the following guiding elements:



"My town: Hurghada"

Where is it?	East of Egypt.
How many people live there?	190,000 people

I live in a city called Hurghada. It is in the east of Egypt, on the Red Sea. It's a big city, and about 190,000 people live here.

Model Exam 4 Answer



(A) Listening

1. Listen and circle the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



Talia moved to a new apartment last week. Her favorite room is the bedroom. She can relax and do her homework quietly there. Her mom's favorite room is the kitchen. She cooks delicious meals there. Her father likes the living room with the balcony where he can see the whole street.

1 Talia moved to	a new apartment	last	• • • •
a) month	b) week	c) year	d)

a) bedroom b) kitchen c) bathroom d) balcony

3 Talia's cooks delicious meals in the kitchen.

a) garden b) living room c) dining room d) balcony

(B) Reading

2. Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



a) tent b) houseboat

c) cave

d) school

d) aunt

evening

2 They go to the to send letters.

a) post office

b) school

c) hospital

d) shop

3 He likes to sit with his family and watch TV in the

a) bathroom

b) bedroom

c) living room

d) kitchen

4 Plumbers fix pipes and

a) tables

b) chairs

c) cars

d) faucets

3. Read and complete the text with the words in the box:



older - put - house - job - tape measure

When Hana was a baby, she played with blocks. She put one block on top of another. When she was older, she started making things. She made a little house for her dog and a bed for her doll. She always carried a tape measure and a pencil.

4. Read the text and answer the questions:



Noura and her family spent the summer vacation in Hurghada this year. Hurghada is in the east of Egypt on the Red Sea. It's a big city, and about 190,000 people live here.

In Hurghada, there is a beach, and there are lots of interesting things to do. Noura's favorite activity to do is to go on safari trips. Lucky for her, Hurghada is the perfect place for that because there is the Sahara Desert, where lots of tourists go on safaris.

Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:

- - a) Noura b) Hurgh
 - b) Hurghada

- d) bazaars
- 2 Hurghada is in the of Egypt on the Red Sea.
 - a) east
- b) west
- c) north

c) Egypt

d) south

B Answer the following questions:

- 3 How many people live in Hurghada?
 - About 190,000 people live in Hurghada.
- Why is Hurghada a perfect place for Safari trips?
 - Because there is the Sahara Desert where lots of tourists go on safaris.

(C) Writing

5. Read and write the correct form of the word(s) between brackets:



- 1 This car is very old.
- 2 That is the water dripping from the faucet.
- 3 Excuse me, where is the nearest hotel?
- 4 I have posters on the wall of my bedroom.

6. Punctuate the following:



- Where do you live soha?
- Where do you live, Soha?

7. Write a paragraph of EIGHTEEN (18) words using the following guiding elements:



"Workers who made our school"

cleaners – plumbers

All jobs are important. Cleaners and plumbers are workers who made our school. Cleaners keep our school clean. The plumbers connect pipes so that we have water. Bus drivers bring the children to school.

Model Exam 5 Answer



(A) Listening

1. Listen and circle the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



My name is Adel. I live in a village next to the Nile. Our house is not the biggest in the village. It is between a yellow house and a brown house. There is a small farm behind the house. There are tall trees in front of the house.

- 1 Adel lives in a next to the Nile.
 - a) city
- b) lake
- c) town

- d) village
- 2 Adel's house isn't thein the village.
 - a) smallest
- b) biggest
- c) tallest
- d) nicest
- 3 Adel's house is between a yellow house and ahouse.
 - a) brown
- b) black
- c) blue
- d) red
- 4 There is a small behind the house.
 - a) lake
- b) barn
- c) farm
- d) river

(B) Reading

2. Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:



- 1 The is where we go when we are sick.
 - a) post office
- b) school
- c) hospital
- d) bank
- 2 Never put anything into a; only use plugs.
 - a) tape
- b) box
- c) bin
- d) socket

- b) bedroom c) bathroom
- d) dining room
- 4 People can live inin the desert.
 - a) tents
- b) houseboats c) apartments
- d) houses

3. Read and complete the text with the words in the box:



cold - warm - paper - papyrus - special

Ancient Egyptians had many plants. Papyrus was one of the most important plants in ancient Egypt. It is a very special plant. It is famous because Ancient Egyptians used it to make paper. They also made sandals and baskets from papyrus. Papyrus needs a lot of water and warm weather to grow quickly.

4. Read the text and answer the questions:

Being a mail carrier is not an easy job. It has pros and cons. Mail carriers are outside all day. This is great when the weather is good, but it's not fun when the weather is very hot or cold. They walk all day and get a lot of exercise. Also, the mail bag is very heavy. They are very tired when they come back home.

A Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, or d:

- - a) good
- b) bad
- c) ugly
- d) terrible
- 2 The heavy bag is one of the of being a mail carrier.
 - a) pros
- b) cons
- c) hand
- d) games

Answer the following questions:

- 3 Summarize the text in one sentence. Being a mail carrier has pros and cons.
- 4 Where are the mail carriers all day? Mail carriers are outside all day.

(C) Writing

5. Read and write the correct form of the word(s) between brackets:



- 1 There is a chair next to the table.
- 2 That is your pen.
- 3 The kites are flying above the building.
- 4 The cat is hiding behind the door.

6. Punctuate the following:

- that is the mail carrier's bag
- That is the mail carrier's bag.





important job – fix

I love being a plumber. It is an important job. Sometimes it's wet and messy because I have to fix pipes and faucets.